Subject: Fall 2023 Registration Update
Sent: Friday, 03/24/2023

Dear Undergraduate Student:

This email serves as an update to fall 2023 registration.

It has come to our attention that Fall 2023 course registration dates (beginning April 10)
conflict with the Passover Holy Days (between April 5-13) this year. The Holy Days are
work restricted days and will prevent observant students from being able to register for
courses.

To ensure equitable access to registration the start of Fall 2023 registration will shift
from April 10 to begin on April 17 instead. Our website has been updated to reflect the
new registration dates.

The Office of the University Registrar regrets this oversight and any worry caused to
students. We are currently looking ahead to ensure that these conflicts do not occur in
the future.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Office of the Registrar-Homewood Schools


https://studentaffairs.jhu.edu/registrar/students/registration/

